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Please join us for the 2-day international conference Gender and International Criminal 
Law on 16 and 17 January 2024 at Leiden University, Schouwburgstraat 2, The Hague, 
The Netherlands.  
 
The conference will convene 100+ key actors in the Gender Justice field to share 
knowledge, inspire practical solutions, and renew energy to inform the future of a more 
equitable International Criminal Law field.  
 
Your participation is crucial to the success of this conference, and we look forward to 
your attendance, contribution, and collaboration in shaping the discourse on Gender 
Justice and International Criminal Law.  
 
We kindly invite you to register for the conference through the following link before the 
10th of January 2024: https://fd24.formdesk.com/universiteitleiden/Gender_ICL. 
Should you not be able to join us in person, please note that the conference will be 
streamed online.  
 
Please refer to the program of the conference below. The full program with the list of 
speakers and interactive sessions will be shared with registered participants.  
 
The impetus for the conference is the publication of the comprehensive book Gender 
and International Criminal Law (Oxford University Press 2022), edited by Indira 
Rosenthal, Valerie Oosterveld, and Susana SáCouto, and a new initiative to establish a 
Gender Justice Practitioner Hub (GJP Hub) to support and connect practitioners involved 
in securing gender justice for core international crimes.    
 
Do not hesitate to contact us if you have any questions.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
The Gender and International Criminal Law Conference Organizers 
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